

Most Reverend Alphonsus Cullinan Bishop of Waterford and Lismore

Bishop's House, John's Hill, Waterford. X91 P2K8

Tel: 051 874463 Fax: 051 852703

Email: info@waterfordlismore.ie Website: www.waterfordlismore.ie

21st June 2021

Dear Principal, all Staff Members and Pupils,

It has been a long year. Very soon now, you will get your holidays. May I take this opportunity to say well done for all that you have done during the year and I wish you and your families every blessing and grace for the summer holidays.

May the Lord protect and keep you.

Yours sincerely,

Most Reverend Alphonsus Cullinan, DD, Bishop of Waterford and Lismore.